
 

UST:SO06-00-CI36 
A.Y. 2022-2023 
 
TO  :  DEANS, REGENTS, DIRECTORS, PRINCIPALS,  

OFFICE FOR STUDENT AFFAIRS,  
AND SAFETY AND SECURITY OFFICE 

 
FROM  :  OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL  
 
RE  :  QR CODE AS TEMPORARY ID CARD 

 
DATE  :  11 NOVEMBER 2022  
 

 
Pending the processing and issuance of ID cards for new students this AY 2022-2023, the 
University, through the Office for Information and Communications Technology, allows the use 
of a QR Code as temporary pass in accessing the campus for their limited face-to-face classes. 
 

A QR code associated with the new students’ account in the MyUSTe Student Portal is visible 

upon log-in. The said QR code should be downloaded, printed, or saved on their smart phones, 

which shall be scanned when entering the campus or the buildings on campus. 

 

The scanning of the QR Code as temporary ID card commences on 14 November 2022 (Monday) 

and ends as soon as the ID cards are issued.   

 

Those who have not successfully complied with their submission of the requirements for ID cards 

shall be notified accordingly. 

 
Thank you. 
 
  
 

FR. LOUIE R. CORONEL, O.P., EHL 
Secretary-General 


